March 18th, 1940

Mr. Kermit Geary
Walnutport,

Pa.

Dear MNr. Geary:

This letter verifys reception of Radio
Station WJIBJ on March 8th, 1940.

I want to personally thank you for your
splendid report that you sent to us. The reporti was
complete in wvery detail and was greatly appreci,ted by
me. We recently installed new composite equipment and
increased our power to 250 watts and such a complete
confirmation of yours is helpful to us in many ways.

Again I say thank you, and invite you to

visit with us at any time.




